
on long overdue books often 
had the same thoughts them­
selves. The vicious circle con­
tinued, however, as these fines 
helped to add even further to 
the labors of the staff. Indeed, 
it seemed for them that the 
only way to end their plight 
was to become ‘Library Lions’.

Thirty minutes before finals and all is not well— obviously.

Standing room only.
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Mr. Dixon helped many seniors find f-uture jobs after graduation.

GUIDANCE 
AND 

TESTING 
FOR OUR 
FUTURE

The members of the senior class spent 
many hours in the seventh floor offices 
of the Guidance Center this year. Prepa­
ration for graduate school, the various 
national and foreign scholarships and 
testing for the graduate school examin­
ations took up a great deal of time. For 
those of us who chose to enter the busi­
ness life after graduation, interviews were 
available with many of the largest cor­
porations in the metropolitan area and 
in many other areas of the nation.

Undergraduates found part-time jobs 
readily available from an ever-growing 
file. The sophomores spent a charming 
Saturday taking special tests in order to 
test their aptitude in varied fields.

Mr. Thomas Courtney in his first year at the College helped 
many seniors along the road to graduate school.
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